
SENATE STANDING COMMITTEE ON 
EDUCATION, EMPLOYMENT AND WORKPLACE RELATIONS 

 
QUESTIONS ON NOTICE 

ADDITIONAL ESTIMATES 2008-09 
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DEEWR Question No. EW1158_09 
 
The Chair asked on 26 February 2009, EEWR Proof Hansard page 30 
 
 
Question 
 
National Code 
 
Has the ABCC received any complaints from employers about being audited for code 
compliance? 
 
 
Answer 
 
The Office of the Australian Building and Construction Commissioner has provided the 
following response. 
 
The ABCC has received one complaint that relates to Code compliance audit activities. 
 


